
From: Andrea Cheng <Andrea.Cheng@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 12:55 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: June 2023 travel to Toronto, CA  
  
Hi Steve, 
  
Toronto was super productive: 

We had our Board of Directors meetings for the Water Research Foundation (June 10th and 
June 12th) and the Association of Municipal Water Agencies (June 11th) , where I served as 
Chicago’s representative for both.  I also attended talks and spoke twice at the American Water 
Works Association ACE national conference between June 12-June 14. So in total I was there 
June 9th to June 14th.  The Water Research Foundation covered hotel accommodations and 
dinners for all of the Board of Directors.  So that left conference registration and airfare to be 
paid by DWM.  I did not accept any honoraria. 
  
Thanks, 
Andrea  
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